
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A booklet 303 Kościuszko Squadron is now available from the Polish 

Air Force Memorial Committee. It was compiled and researched by 

Louise Pemberton, a daughter of Wing Commander Ronald G Kellett 

DSO DFC VM AE, the British Commanding Officer of 303 Polish 

Kościuszko Squadron, when it was formed in July 1940 during the 

Battle of Britain. 

  

The booklet was originally produced to accompany the Memorial 

Service and the unveiling of a plaque to Wing Commander Ronald G 

Kellett at St George’s Church, Benenden, Kent on 30 August 2014. 

  

The booklet price is £5 plus £2.00 postage. There is also a limited 

number of copies signed by former 303Sqn pilot Franciszek Kornicki, 

the last surviving Polish Squadron commander, who appears in 

several photographs in the booklet, priced at £8 plus 

£2.00 postage. As this website does not have the facility to receive 

electronic payments, please contact Chris Norman via 

email: cnorman306@gmail.com.   
  

All proceeds will go to the Polish Air Force Memorial Committee. 
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